16-0178

Feb. 21, 2016

Chad Scheinoha
Cemetery Manager
City Of Manitowoc
2655 S 35th St.
Manitowoc, W1 54220

Dear Chad:

As has been our custom in the City of Manitowoc over the last number of years, |
am requesting permission to erect three crosses on the hillside located at Evergreen
Cemetery facing North 18th Street during the following time period:

March 19, 2016 through March 28,2016.

In 2014 Wisconsin Public Service installed new natural gas lines in the area. The
installation of the new gas lines is approximately 30 feet from the location where
the crosses are to be placed. I will be responsible for securing all utility locates and
will return the property to its original condition.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.
Please email or call me at your convenience.
Sincerely,
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David J Naidl
920-323-2900 Cell
Email:Dnaidl@gmail.com
1919 Granger Rd
Manitowoc, WI 54220




